REV.W. H. FOOTE
1822-24

A MESSAGE FROM THE PASTOR

This directory is a °‘first-of-a-kind” for our
congregation. It is appropriate that during the year
we celebrate the 150th anniversary of this church
that we leave for posterity a brief updated history, a
listing of our membership, and (by those who desired
to participate) a pictorial record. 1 hope that this
book will help us have a deeper understanding of our
heritage and that it will make us more aware of our
fellow members. As we reflect on the past, let us not
forget that we are called to serve faithfully in the

present and to plan for the future. We do build upon

the heritage that others left us, and I challenge you to strive diligently in or

truly honor the name of our Lord.

REV.H.M.CRIM
1929-69

jf/{ﬂ;/f/ééﬂi el

der that the legacy we leave may




